
From: John Alksnis < >
Sent: Saturday, March 6, 2021 2:20 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Elimination of Seasonal Rate Class

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my disagreement with the elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class.

I received notification that as result of this rate change our hydro bill will increase 80% - 100%. This increase is
unfair and outrageous. This penalizes those hydro customers that have seasonal properties. As a result, many
cottagers will be forced to sell their properties or explore alternative energy solutions since their hydro bills will be
unaffordable.

John and Laura Alksnis
Account 




